
Ref:- SDS:UGC:EA:2018-19:        Date:03.01.2019 

To 
Dr.Naresh Kumar Sharma, 

Section Officer, 
University Grants Commission, 

Bahadurshah Zafar Marg, 
NEW DELHI-110 002. 
 

Dear Sir, 

Sub:- UGC Expert Committee to consider the proposal submitted by Sri 
Saraf College of Arts and Applied Sciences,  Shreeramnagar -                

535 101 – Andhra Pradesh for extension of  Autonomous status – 
Suitable daes – Reg. 

Ref:-  Lr.No.F.2-3(3)/2004(AC) dt.December, 2018. 

     *** 

As per your direction, we are also writing letters to the Principal Secretary,                

State Govt.of A.P., Velagapudi and Secretary, APSCHE, Guntur (xerox copies of letters 

enclosed) for nominating Government member on the UGC Expert Committee.  But to 

date the Govt.of A.P. has not yet nominated by the Government Member.   

We are not receiving any information from the Govt.of A.P. till now.  Hence, with 

reference to your e-mail dated 21.12.2018,  we are conducted a meeting with 

Controller of Examinations and other Staff members of our college,  the probable dates 

are concluded in the meeting between 15.02.2019 to 22.02.2019(includes 17.02.2019 

Sunday). 

Please fix as your convenient date in the above period. 

The Copy of the letter which sent to the Principal Secretary, Higher Education Dept., 

Govt.of A.P. Velagapudi is enclosed herewith for favourable information 

With Warm Regards, 

 

                                Yours faithfully, 

 

    PRINCIPAL (FAC)  

  



Ref:- SDS:UGC:EA:2018-19:     Date:-03.01.2019 

 
To 

The Principal Secretary,       
Higher Education Department, 

Govt.of A.P.   
2nd Block, Ground Floor, 
Room No.141,  

AP Secretariat Office, 
Velagapudi. 

  
Dear Sir, 

Sub:- UGC Expert Committee for extension of Autonomous Status – Reg. 
Ref:- Our Lr.No.SDS:UGC:EA:2018-19:  dt.13.11.2018. 
 

                                            *** 

We are sent a letter to the Dr.Naresh Kumar Sharma, Section Officer, University 

Grants Commission, Bahadurshah Zafar Marg, NEW DELHI-110 002, for extension of 

Autonomous Status and according to their e-mail dated 21.12.2018, we are conducted 

a meeting with Controller of Examinations and other Staff members of our college,  the 

probable dates are concluded in the meeting between 15.02.2019 to 22.02.2019 

(includes 17.02.2019 Sunday). 

We requesting once again please nominate Government Member on the Expert 

Committee as early as possible. 

The Copy of the suitable dates letter which sent to the UGC for extension autonomy is 

enclosed herewith for favourable information and action. 

 

 

With Warm Regards, 

       Yours faithfully, 

        

 PRINCIPAL (FAC) 



 

 

 


